
 

 
To: Pleasantdale School District Board of Education 
 
From: Dave Palzet, Superintendent 
 
Date: August 14, 2024 
 
RE: Enrollment Report  

 
​
We continue to receive new student enrollments daily. The numbers listed below are current as of August 
6, 2025. Currently, all classroom sections are within Board Guidelines. There is one section at the middle 
school that exceeds the Board Guidelines. Middle School administration and staff work collaboratively to 
create sections that meet the scheduling needs of our students.  As new students enroll, records are 
reviewed to help place students in the appropriate classes. 

Grade Number of Students Sections 
 

Board Guideline 

Preschool 31 3 15 

K- full day 87 5 20 

1 80 4 20 

2 76 4 24 

3 102 4 24 

4 81 4 25 

5 97 5 25 

6 87 4 26 

7 89 4 26 

8 80 4 26 

 
 

 


